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Prosecutors to Accept Electronic Case Submissions 
 

 
Beginning January 1, 2014, the Potter County Attorney’s office as well as the 47th District 
Attorney’s office will begin accepting case submissions electronically. 
 
Arresting agencies participating in this program include the Amarillo Police Department and 
Potter County Sheriff’s office.  Agencies will no longer have to hand-deliver paper case files, which 
had resulted in misplaced paper documents.  Instead, agencies will submit their cases 
electronically using a new secure server-based network that the technology departments have 
established. 
 
Last year, the two prosecutors’ offices combined to process over 8,000 cases. 
 
For more information, contact Jason Patrick, Director of Information Technology, at (806) 349-
4850 or email at jasonpatrick@mypottercounty.com. 
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